PUBLIC NOTICE

SALE OF SURPLUS EQUIPMENT

Notice is hereby given that the Bethel Island Municipal Improvement District (BIMID) will receive sealed bids for the sale of surplus equipment, located at 3085 Stone Road, Bethel Island, CA  94511.  Equipment includes the items listed below.  Bid Forms can be requested by calling the BIMID office at 925 684-2210.

ITEM






VIN #
1976 Dodge Power Wagon


W31BE6S245752
1985 International Water Truck

2HTFC0005FCA17384

1989 CASE Front End Loader (Model W307F)
All interested bidders are invited to view the listed equipment by scheduling an appointment with Lawrence Martins, by calling 925 383-8310.

All bids must be in writing and delivered to the BIMID Office, located at 3085 Stone Road, Bethel Island, CA  94511, no later than 9 a.m., Friday, July 22, 2016 at which time bids will be publicly opened and read aloud.  All interested parties are invited to attend.
Bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope and legibly labeled “BID – SALE OF SURPLUS EQUIPMENT”.  BIMID reserves the right to waive any and all informalities, to reject all bids, accept any bid deemed to be in BIMID’s best interest, and to negotiate terms with the selected bidder.  This sale is an “as is” “where is” basis.  No warranty is expressed, implied or is being extended by Bethel Island Municipal Improvement District to prospective buyers.  The District assumes no responsibility of the item(s) after purchase or liability associated with the use or sale of equipment after purchase.  Any costs associated with the removal of the equipment from Bethel Island Municipal Improvement District premises are the responsibility of the successful bidder(s).
